

# Agenda

## Euston Community Representatives Group

**Meeting date** Tuesday, 22 March 2022  
**Meeting time** 5pm-7pm  
**Meeting location** Microsoft Teams – details below

### Attendees

Dr Karl Mackie CBE	Independent chair
Amy Allen (AA)	Stakeholder Engagement Manager, SCS
Mark Burling	Highways Consents Manager, Euston Station IPT
Malcolm Codling (MC)	Project Client Director - SCS, HS2
Stephen Charman (SC)	Community Engagement Manager, HS2
David Demolder (DD)	Head of Stakeholder Management, Euston Station IPT
Tom Duckmanton (TD)	Sponsorship Manager, Network Rail
Lee Harman (LH)	Delivery Lead - SCS Area East
Emily Hanlon (EH)	Network Rail
Aigul Kalioldina (AK)	Community Engagement Manager, HS2
Keith Lomas (KL)	Programme Manager, Area South, HS2
Ross Pearson (RP)	Senior Community Engagement Manager, HS2
Ross Pearson (RP)	Senior Community Engagement Manager, HS2
Nina Radford (NR)	Head of Engagement, Euston Station IPT
Maddelyn Sutton (MS)	Head of Community Engagement - Area South, HS2
Laurence Whitbourn (LW)	Euston Area Client Director, HS2

### Apologies

**PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING:**

1. Please note that as presentations are circulated in advance the time allowed for additional information to be provided by presenters is limited to the time set out under each item.
2. The time allowed for questions on each agenda item is set out under that item.
3. HS2 and contractors have been asked not to present the slides for their update, just to take questions.
4. The contribution from any one speaker is limited to five minutes for the meeting overall and three minutes per contribution
5. You are encouraged to join the meeting early should you wish to check that your microphone and speakers are working.
6. Questions may be posed in the “Chat” or by raising your “hand”.
7. If time remains at the end of the meeting further questions may be asked at the discretion of the Independent Chair.

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
1	<b>Welcome and introductions</b> (community representatives, except Contact Group, not required to introduce themselves).	Chair	17.00
2	<b>Coordination of works</b>  It has been reported that there have been multiple works in the Delancey Street/Parkway area. These included ones by UKPN which were not known about by the community.  To NOTE the previously circulated slides on: <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- Coordination of works</li><li>- Role of Camden Traffic Liaison Group, Camden Coordination Group and Utilities Coordination Meeting and prioritisation of works.</li></ul> To receive additional information.  Questions.	MB	17.10       5 mins
3	<b>Bus stop closures</b>  To NOTE the previously circulated slides covering: <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- Bus stops currently closed</li><li>- Considerations when seeking to relocate bus stops on a temporary basis.</li></ul> Questions.	MB	17.15



	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
7	<b>Action items to review</b> To review and receive comments in the remaining open actions. To AGREE the closure of items since the last meeting.	DD	18.00
8	<b>HS2 Station Public Engagement</b> To NOTE the update on public engagement on the station and public realm: Stage One - Stakeholder workshops including ECRG Design Working Group and feedback so far - Media launch Stage Two - Public Engagement Stage Three -setting in Camden - Pre-application update To NOTE that the ECRG Design Working Group met to consider aspects of the design on 14 March 2022. Questions	NR	18.05
9	<b>HS2 Update</b> To NOTE the following previously circulated slides. It has been requested by the Contact Group that questions be taken but that the contractor update slides are not presented.		18.15
9.1	HS2 To NOTE the previously circulated presentation.	MS/RP to take any questions	
9.2	Mace Dragados To NOTE the works lookahead.	DD to take any questions	
9.3	Network Rail Update To NOTE the works lookahead and update on Town & Country Planning applications for Clarkson Row and the north end of Mornington.	TD/EH to take any questions	
9.4	SCS To NOTE the works lookahead.	LH to take any questions	

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
10	<b>Community Questions/AOB</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Questions not related to agenda items raised in person or via the Chat function.</li> <li>- Questions relating to agenda items not dealt with in the time allocated.</li> </ul>	Chair	18.30
11	<b>Minutes of the last meeting and Matters Arising.</b>	Chair	18.45
12	<b>Meeting format for June.</b> To review the meeting location for the June and remaining meetings for 2022. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Wesley Hotel</li> <li>- Catering, papers and hybrid arrangements</li> </ul>	DD	18.50
	<b>Chair's Closing Remarks</b>	Chair	

## Microsoft Teams meeting

### Join on your computer or mobile app

[Click here to join the meeting](#)

### Join with a video conferencing device

[teams@vc.macegroup.com](mailto:teams@vc.macegroup.com)

Video Conference ID: 123 320 782 8

[Alternate VTC instructions](#)